AGH University of Technology

FACULTY OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING, AUTOMATICS,

COMPUTER SCIENCE AND BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING

Krakow, 22nd January 2014

REFERENCE LETTER

Hereby I would like to give my references to Euro Asian Foundation for Business Education located in Grębynice - 63 Orlich Gniazd Street, represented by Mr. Grzegorz Calik, for professional preparation of study trip to China for our Faculty representative. All of the meetings with representatives of Chinese authorities responsible for education in the cities of Tianjin, Ningbo and Taizhou as well as meetings at the universities, were well planned and prepared.

I recommend Euro Asian Foundation for Business Education as an institution facilitating establishment of cooperation with Chinese universities as well as an organizer of a study trips for this purpose.

Dean of the Faculty

Professor Antoni Cieśla